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Agenda Item 
Item 6. D. – Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management Site 

The LMRWD had some difficulty accessing the site when the TH 13 project began.  LS Marine discussed 

access with the contractor, C.S. McCrossan, and decided to access the site after the construction crews left 

for the day.  The City then notified the LMRWD that hauling outside the hours of 7:00 am to 5:00 pm 

violated the LMRWD’s Conditional Use Permit.  The LMRWD notified LS Marine and MnDOT.  MnDOT 

allowed the LMRWD access to the site for hauling, which was completed by June 1st.  Access to the site will 

be coordinated through MnDOT.  LS Marine does not anticipate needing access for the rest of June.  After 

that, access will be required whenever dredging is necessary, which in turn is dependent on the river. 

ii. Private Dredge Material Placement 

Material place on the site last year has been removed.  Initial dredging of barge terminals for this year is 

complete.  The need for additional dredging will be dependent upon the river. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action is recommended  

 
 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, June 15, 2022 


